
COUNCIL HIGHLIGHTS 
 

 
The Place to Grow 

 

 

June 8, 2021 
 

The Town of Didsbury Council held the Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday June 8, 2021 via ZOOM 
Meetings.   

 

• Mayor Hunter thanked the Council Compensation Committee for their work and findings on 
remuneration for Council members.  The Strategic Planning Committee will review their report and 
make additional recommendations to Council. 

• Council is pleased with the 20th Street upgrade project which began in early June.  While there is an 
inconvenience with doing these upgrades, when the project is complete it will enhance the south end 
of the 20th Street greatly.  

• The Didsbury Memorial Complex Outlying Plan includes upgrades to the Jet’s Playground.  Some of these 
upgrades will require additional funds which would have an impact on the Capital Project Budget 
funding.  Council referred this item to the Strategic Planning Committee to gather more information 
and explore this project in consideration of the outlying plan. 

• Council is pleased with all the new developments in Didsbury, such as the new health centre in the 
downtown core which will enhance the look of the intersection of 20th and 20th as well as the 
construction taking place at the old AG Foods lands. 

• Council is pleased with the announcement that the Provincial Government is moving forward with Stage 
2 COVID-19 restrictions beginning June 10 and the Town will now be able to provide more services in 
recreation and culture. 

 

The next Regular Council Meeting will be June 22, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. held through ZOOM Meetings. 


